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MILFORD BOARD OF SEWER COMMISSIONERS
MINUTES
August 19,2014

The Sewer Commissioners Meeting was called to order at 6:00 P.M. in room #14 of the
Milford Town Hall.

Present; Rudolph Lioce IIT - Chairman
Thomas Morelli - Commissioner
Richard Cenedella - Commissioner
John Mainini — Superintendent
Jack O’ Connell — Tata & Howard
Kevin Rudden - Town Crier
Debra Cavaliere — Clerk

The Payroll and Bills were signed by the Commissioners.

Mr. Cenedella made a motion to approve the Meeting Minutes from July 24, 2014,
seconded by Mr. Morelli and made unanimous by Mr.Lioce.

A motion was made by Mr. Morelli to have the next Board of Sewer Commissioner’s
Meeting on September 30, 2014 at 6:00 P.M. in Room #14 of the Town Hall, seconded
by Mr, Cendella and made unanimous by Mr. Lioce.

A motion was made by Mr. Cenedella to keep the Sewer Use Rates at its current rate,
seconded by Mr, Morelli and made unanimous by Mr. Lioce.

Mr. Cenedella made a motion to approve the FY2014 Supplemental Commitment in the
amount of $201.88 for the Town Accountant seconded by Mr. Morelli and made
unanimous by Mr.Lioce.

Mr. Morelli made a motion to approve a Site Plan Amendment for 6 Commercial Way,
seconded by Mr, Cenedella and made unanimous by Mr, Lioce for it has no effort on the
sewer system. A letter will be sent to the Planning Board.



Mr. Cenedella made a motion to approve a Sewer Connection Permit for 153 Cedar
Street, seconded by Mr. Morelli and made unanimous by Mr. Lioce.

Mr. Lioce signed all the Drain Layers Renewal Letters.

Mr. Lioce made a compliment that Randy Poirier and Sean MacDonald did a spectaculat
job at the Dartmouth Pump Station,

A motion was made by Mr. Morelli to change the next Boatrd of Commissioners Meeting
to September 23, 2014, seconded by Mr. Cenedella and made unanimous by Mr. Lioce.

At 6:40, Mr, Cenedella made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Morelli and made
unanimous by Mr. Lioce.

Respecttully Submitted,

Debra Cavaliere
Clerk



